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I am writing to express our strongly held view that the opportunity the Bill 

provides to ban any form of physical chastisement of children by their 

parents should be taken as a matter of priority.  This would send out the 

clearest of messages that setting appropriate boundaries and conveying 

messages about appropriate behaviour can be successfully conveyed more 

effectively through other means.  The current message is confusing and is 

not fit for purpose in a child centred society. 

 

 

John Simmonds 

 

 

 

 

 


